To conclude, it was a good or rather a much needed session for us being
the students of 2™ year BCA. This workshop not only gives us the picture of
what is it like beyond the walls of our College but also provides us with what
we need to do in order to prepare ourselves for the competition. It is good to
have such workshops organized every short span of time because these people
from the corporate sector give us the true picture of current trends and demands.
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